

Primary Newsletter 30th September 2022



Thank you to all those who have been able to contribute to the various trips the classes have planned for this year.

3EE enjoyed a very hands on experience from Oxfordshire Museum Service, focusing on 1950-1970s

Individual Instrumental/Voice Lessons at Europa request form open for

Year 2 and older pupils

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1mgv2MdX0SlbM9RAW0TLoy-ksgzrjNnkuB_gvbc4aiOU/edit?ts=62bc467c

For more information, please email t.ognjenovic@europaschool.uk

PTA Clothes Collection

6th October: Bring bags filled with old clothes to the canopy area near Thame Lane. before 9am. A van from Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools will pick them up the same day.



Year 5 have enjoyed a week experimenting as a fabulous finale to their topic about eyes and light

Important Dates

- 3 Oct 5EE Workshop (Drama Studio)
- 4 Oct Author visit for EYFS & KS1 (Schuman)
- 6 Oct PTA Clothes collection
- 6 Oct 5DE & 5FE Workshop (Drama
- 6 Oct Yr 4 Trip to Tring Natural History
- 7 Oct Deadline for Christmas cards
- 11 Oct Reception Class Photos
- 20 Oct Primary Flu Vaccinations



By popular demand, we will be celebrating St Martins on Friday 11th November - look out for more information

Contacts & links



General enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk 01235 524060 🔯





Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk





Christmas Cards

Thanks to Carla, all the Primary classes have the opportunity to create a Christmas card - which is a fun Fundraiser. The packs have been delivered to the classes and children have one week to produce something awesome to be able to send to friends and family. Some classes may choose to do theirs at school. Our Photographers will be back onsite Tues 11th Oct. Please look out for an email with more details.

Reminders:

- After school, children must be supervised by parents/carers at all times.
- Please check the lost property box in P1 (Central Playground) for items that belong to you/ your child.
- Do label items that come into school, whatever age your child.
 Especially hoodies, jackets, PE bags, water bottles, snack boxes etc.
- Please remember the contributions for school trips and Panto.